Dear Parents/Guardians,
  	The SPGS PTO is looking forward to a new opportunity for your students. PTO would like to offer your 7th/8th grader the opportunity to babysit once a month for our PTO meetings. The PTO meetings will be held on the second Tuesday of each month at 6:00 p.m. Students who babysit will be compensated for their time and effort. Your student will be given a PTO calendar with meeting times and days, as well as the phone number of the PTO member to contact. SPGS PTO looks forward to working with you and your student this year.

Sincerely,
SPGS PTO

Students Name:
Parent/Guardian:
Students Phone Number:
Parents Phone Number:
Transportation:
		Drop-Off/Pick-Up                      Needs Ride                             

I,                                                                                                                  give permission for my student,            
                                                                                                                to babysit for South Pekin Grade School 
PTO. I also give permission for SPGS PTO to have mine or my child’s phone number for contact 
purposes.        
					Signature:    




[bookmark: _GoBack]*Please return to the office by August 31st 
